
 

 

Subject: Support and Timeline Adjustments for Competitive Events 

Dear Chapter Advisors, 

We hope this message finds you safe and well. Our thoughts are with you as we are mindful of 
the devastating impact the recent fires may have had on your communities. We understand the 
challenges such events can bring, and we want to assure you that we are here to support you and 
your students during this time. 

To help ensure your students can continue to participate in our Competitive Events (CE), we are 
making adjustments to our timeline for important dates: 

• Digital Upload Deadline: Extended to January 16th 
• Testing Window: Still begins on January 13th, but will now be extended to January 

24th 
• Plan is to still post the SLC Qualifiers on Jan 31, 2025 

If further adjustments are necessary, we will keep you updated promptly. In the meantime, please 
let us know if there are any special circumstances we should consider to better support you and 
your chapter. 

Thank you for your dedication and resilience. We are committed to working together to 
overcome these challenges and ensure a successful experience for all. 

 

Competitive Events Team 
conferencescalhosa@gmail.com 
Dee, Janet, and Diane 
562-317-0815 


